CORRESPONDENCE 11/19/2020 DOCUMENT NO. 12530-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Hannah Barker

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 9:11 AM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket Correspondence

Attachments: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No

to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No.

20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC

Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200176.

Hannah E. Barker

Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: Jen Underhill (jaybirdjerome@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 6:18 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

In fact, I think you should charge Duke to generate money for a fund to put solar on public buildings like schools and libraries. Now that would be a good clean energy policy!

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Jen Underhill 1331 16th Ave N St Petersburg, FL 33704 jaybirdjerome@gmail.com (305) 761-8708

From: Matthew Luby (lubacious@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 5:06 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

Corporate handouts just skate by while everyday Americans increasingly die preventable deaths of desperation.

Stop signing off on relief for corporations while physical human beings suffer. Do the right thing.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Matthew Luby 141 Springwood Cir Apt C Longwood, FL 32750 lubacious@gmail.com (352) 682-9890

From: Brian phillips (hatchesandlivesforoneday2@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 8:32 AM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

Please disapprove Duke?s Clean Energy Connection program. Big Corporations should pay for their own solar installations, they obviously have the money. Vulnerable and low-income communities that are already struggling to pay their bills absolutely do not have it.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Brian phillips 1215 n fern creek ave Orlando, FL 32803 hatchesandlivesforoneday2@gmail.com (407) 929-2923

From: Melissa Gaskins (gaskinshockey@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:14 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Melissa Gaskins 5785 Saint Joe Rd Tallahassee, FL 32311 gaskinshockey@gmail.com (850) 980-9000

From: mary ann koedel (marya31625@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:51 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

This is doubled electric bill i have been paying is destroying my income, AND NO! ITS NOT A LEAK SOMEWHERE. I have to get rid of Duke Energy, if i have to move to do it.

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

mary ann koedel 620 Polo Park Boulevard Davenport, FL 33897 marya31625@gmail.com (954) 298-9690

From: Peter Broderson (peterbroderson@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:43 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark,

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Peter Broderson 608 Fulton Rd Tallahassee, FL 32312 peterbroderson@hotmail.com (850) 877-5737